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Home Language Survey 
Dear Parent/Guardian: 

The purpose of the home language survey (HLS) is to determine the primary or home language of the student. 
This information is essential in order for schools to provide meaningful instruction for all students. The HLS is 
part of the statewide identification process required under Section 3113(b)(2) of the Every Student Succeeds Act 
(ESSA) and 703 KAR 5:070 and the related Inclusion of Special Populations Guidance. 

The HLS must be given to all students in grades K-12 upon their initial enrollment in the district as a first 
screening process to identify potential English learner students. The HLS is administered one time, upon initial 
enrollment in grades K-12 and remains in the student’s cumulative file. 

Please note that the answers to the survey below are student-specific. If a language other than English is 
recorded for ANY of the required survey questions below, the district is legally obligated to do further 
assessment of your child to determine if they are eligible for language support. 

Answers will not be used for determining legal status or for immigration purposes. If your child is identified for 
English language services, you may decline some or all of the services offered to your child. 

If you have any questions on how to complete the HLS, please contact your child’s school. 

Student Information (required): 

Name:           Grade:     

Student Language Background (required):  

1. What is the language most frequently spoken at home?         

2. Which language did your child learn when they first began to talk?       

3. What language does your child most frequently speak at home?        

4. What language do you most frequently speak to your child?        

Language for School Communication (not required): 

5. In which language would you prefer to receive all school information:       

Parent/Guardian Signature:           Date:     

By signing here, you certify that responses to the four required questions above are specific to your student. You 
understand that if a language other than English has been identified, your student will be tested to determine if they qualify 
for language support services, to help them become fluent in English. Students qualifying for language support services are 

entitled to services as an English learner and will be tested annually to determine their English language proficiency as 
required by ESSA 1111(b)(2)(G). 

For School Use Only 
School personnel who administered and explained the HLS and potential placement of a student into an English 
language development program if a language other than English was indicated: 

Name:            Date:     

https://education.ky.gov/AA/distsupp/Documents/703%20KAR%205070%20Dec%202016.pdf
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